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Good Afternoon All, 

Following a review of the current travel insurance provision, with effect from June 1st 2023 
NARPO have made the decision to transfer from Towergate to a new provider. The new 
Travel Insurance policy will be provided by P J Hayman & Company Limited and be sold and 
administered by The Civil Service Insurance Society (CSIS).

More information on the new travel policy can be found 
here: https://www.narpo.org/narpo-travel-insurance/ and will feature in the upcoming 
issue of NARPO News and New Horizons. 

Kind Regards, 
Sophie
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